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Cory Environmental 
Units 3-6, Greyfriars Business Park 
Frank Foley Way 
Greyfriars 
Stafford 
ST16 2ST 

 

SCREENING OPINION RESPONSE 
 

THE TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT) REGULATIONS 2011 

 
 
 

Part 1 – Particulars of Application 
 
Applicant: Cory Environmental  
Agent:    

Application Number:     15/1403 

Site Address: CORY ENVIRONMENTAL, HIGHFIELDS SOUTH QUARRY, 

WALSALL ROAD, WALSALL WOOD, WALSALL, WS9 9AH 

Proposal: SCREENING OPINION TO EXTEND THE LANDFILL COMPLETION 

UNTIL 31/12/25.   
 

Part 2 – Particulars of Response 
 

Walsall Metropolitan Borough Council, as Local Planning Authority, in accordance with the 

Regulations is of the opinion that it will not be necessary for an Environmental Statement to be 

provided for this proposed development. 

 

This conclusion is based on the criteria set out in the regulations and national planning policy 

guidance. 

 
Date of Decision: 09 October 2015  

  
David Elsworthy - Head of Planning and Building Control 
 
If you would like further information or clarification of the reasons for this decision contact the 
Planning Helpline on 01922 652677 or email planningservices@walsall.gov.uk.  
 
Alternative language or format: 
If you would like this information in another language or format contact the Planning Helpline on 
01922 652677 or Textphone 0845 111 2910 


